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Flower arranging for new initiates was done 
at the Phi Mu house on campus on November 

10th.  The initiates picked up their 
arrangements that night during inspiration 

week.  Pictured with the arrangements in the 
background is Alumnae chapter member, Joy 

Smith with new initiate granddaughter 
Christine Fortenberry.  Joy spoke during 
inspiration week giving her history of the 
time spent at Phi Mu.  Funny stories were 

shared as well as outfits and props.  Thanks 
to these ladies for helping with the flowers: 

June Byrd, Connie Butler, Laura Collet, 
Leslie Kilpatrick, Tricia Merrick and Sheila 

Yellot. 

Phi Mu Sisters learned a new skill, 
enjoyed the social and 
philanthropy event!! 

Philanthropy Event benefiting CMN: 
A Charcuterie Board Spreads class taught by Erin Easterling of the Golden Bee was 
held on October 21.  We had a great turnout and fun time.  Funds raised will be sent 

with our CMN donation. 
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Trick or Treat Down the Row 
 

Trick or Treat down sorority row was held on Sunday, October 24th.   The Phi Mu Alumnae members were invited 
to bring their little ones for some extra special treats with the Alpha Eta Chapter all decked out in their 

Halloween finest when they stopped in on their trick or treating journey.  The Parents Club had the house 
decorated in great Halloween tradition.  A great time was had by all!! 
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Last name First name 
Becker Katie 

Blumberg Jon 

Boniol Rebekah 

Bourgeois Elva 

Bourgeois Kathy 

Bowles Lillian 

Burch Judith "Judy" 

Bruno Diane 

Butler Connie 

Butler Joyce 

Byrd June 

Cadwallader Nancy 

Champlin Judy 

Chaplain Alyssa 

Charles Debra 

Clayton Sarah 

Coulter Ann 

Dry Trish 

DuBois Evelyn  "Evie" 

FaKouri Janet 

Fox Mary Elizabeth "Beth" 

Freeman Marci 

Gibbens Elizabeth 

Harris Diana 

Gosselin Elaine 

Harrell Sue 

Herring Katherine 

King Edna 

King Peggy 

LaBorde Mika 

Merrick Patricia "Tricia" 

Meyer Alice "Rezzie" 

Mire Adriene 

Musgrove Chrystal 

Novak Lauren 

Parks Jan 

Paternostro Leah 

Perrault Anna 

Powers Judy 
Ritchie Alexa 

Shank Jane 

Simmons Karin 

Sorel Debra 

Taylor Linda 

Thompson Beth 

Waguespack Nicole 

Yellott Sheila 

  4 2021-2022 Baton Rouge Phi Mu Alumnae List (dues paid) 
If you sent your dues in – please verify your name is on the list!! 

Our yearly budget is based on 
our average yearly duespayers.  
We set our budget goals for 
events we host, scholarships 
and socials.  Last year with the 
craziness of Covid19, we had 
over 100 local duespayers.  This 
year we are well below our 
normal average.  Thanks to 
those who have already paid 
and those who will do so in the 
future.  If you have not paid 
your dues and want to get his 
done now…. 

You can pay online at 
phimubr.org  

or 

Complete the attached Dues 
Payer Sheet (pg 6) and return it 
with your dues to June Byrd 

Let’s keep our Alumnae Chapter 
Strong!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Baton Rouge Phi Mu Alumnae 
2021-2022 Calendar of Events* 

 
December 8th Christmas Party and Ornament Swap! 

At the home of Shelly Fallin, 3148 Torrance  
(See below for details & info about Toy Donations to OLOL Children’s 
hospital below!) 

 
January 2022 Annual Business Meeting/Officer Election/Social 

Place/mid to late Jan./time TBD 
 
February 2022 Happy Hour 

Place/date/time TBD 
 

March 2022  Founder’s Day ceremony with LSU Alpha Eta 
honoring alums of 25, 50, 55, 60, 65, 70, 75 years and last year’s 
honorees also! 
Place/date/time TBD 
 

~ Be on the lookout for Evites ~ 
 

*In person events! 
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Deaths 
Mia James (Alpha Eta) 

Death of mother:  Rene Graphia 
Death of Brother:  Cissy Grantham 

 

 

Another option to donate toys to OLOL 
Children’s Hospital Toy drive is to drop off the 

toys at Sheila Yellot’s house:  737 High Lake 
Drive week of 12/6 thru 12/12  

 

Christmas Party & Ornament Exchange 

  Join us on Wednesday Dec. 8th at 6:30 pm at the home of Shelly Fallin for some delicious 
food, lots of laughs and great company.  We will also be accepting toys for OLOL Toy drive 

the night of the event. 
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